
The Department of Multimedia and Mass Communication. 

One Day Industrial Visit to Film and Television Institute of India, Pune. 

Date: 19th January, 2024 

Time of Departure: 6:30am 

The First Year and Second Year students were taken to The Film and Television 

Institute of India on the 19th of January, 2024. This trip helped the students to 

get in-depth insights in the Film and Television Industry and learn about the 

journey of the Institute. 
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The FY and SY students along with Faculty Members Asst. Prof. Sherlin Mary Rajan 

and Adv. Aswin Kanan arriving at the Film and Television Institute of India, Pune. 

 

 

 

 

The Institute guide explaining to the students how olden cameras functioned and the 

significance of these cameras to the film industry. 



 

 

The students learning the methods of sound editing and various software included with 

it and also learning about the journey of the Institute since 1960. 

 

Visiting a film set and learning about various types of sets and camera angles. 

 

 

 

 

 

Asst. Prof. Preethi Rao 

(BAMMC Coordinator) 


